
 

 
 
 
January 1, 2021 
 
 
RE: Biennial Re-Registration of Food Facilities under the Food Safety Modernization Act  
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
This note is to confirm that all United Sugars owned plants and United Sugars Member plants have 
completed the required biennial re-registration with the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) 
under the provisions mandated by Food Safety Modernization Act of 2011. 
 
All plants have received confirmation from the FDA and have received registration numbers.  The 
registration numbers are available upon request. 
 
 
Please contact Janet Harriman if you have any further questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Janet Harriman 
Quality and Safety Manager 
United Sugars Corporation 
(952) 896-0434 


